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Eastleigh Borough Council        08 November 2019 

By email only 

 

Dear Mr Tuck 

 

Examination of the Eastleigh Local Plan 

Thank you for your responses to my matters, issues and questions.  In relation to matter 6, question 
6.10 requested a chart be prepared to illustrate the level of anticipated housing growth in each of 
the settlements on a year by year basis, with reference to the site allocations as necessary.  This 
chart should set out the planned growth and necessary infrastructure required to support the level 
of growth proposed across the Borough, excluding the SGO which is to be discussed in matter 5.  

I note that no such chart has been provided and the Council’s response that at this stage it is not 
possible to devise a precise timeline showing what infrastructure and/or funding will come forward 
and when.  The hearing sessions are due to commence on 21 November. In order to ensure that the 
hearing sessions are used as effectively as possible, I would repeat the request that the chart is 
provided and request that the Council provide a timeframe for producing the document.  

Please ensure a copy of this letter is placed on the examination website.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Christa Masters 
Inspector 

 


